From: Britton Goldberg

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Re: Eklutna Dam removal proposition
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 8:54:39 AM

Please do not give any consideration to the Anchorage Assembly's poorly thought out desire to
remove clean hydroelectric power from your portfolio. I hike Thunderbird Falls trail every
year and have yet to see any salmon there that would justify losing a strong, paid for piece of
infrastructure that provides clean electricity for the area. Install a fish ladder if you must, but
don't hurt the community by removing this resource, especially after the recent weather
conditions we experienced.

Thank you,
Britton Goldberg
Chugiak/Eagle River resident
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